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October 21, 2024
Dear Patients,
| am writing to share some important news regarding my practice at Precision Family Medicine.

It has been an honor to care for you and your family during my time here. | am deeply grateful for the
trust and relationships we have built together. Working alongside the Precision Family Medicine
team has been an absolute joy. However, after careful consideration, | have decided to leave the
practice to be closer to family. My last day in the clinic will be December 24, 2024. While | am
excited about this new chapter, | will greatly miss the wonderful community we have created.

Please rest assured that | am committed to ensuring a smooth transition of your care. The
dedicated team at Precision Family Medicine will continue to provide you with the excellent care
and attention you deserve.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to the clinic.
Thank you for the privilege of being your physician. | wish you all the best in health and happiness.

Warm regards,

Lysandra Yang, MD
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